
From Trish Smith.   

 

Report on waterfront  23 January 2018 

 

Aquarium Art.  
It was with great delight we saw these installed. People were using them within minutes of 

them being there, taking photos etc. However it is with great regret that within a week we 

were getting reports of people allowing children to use them as climbing frames and therefore 

breaking the ceramics attached. Trish to contact the school once they are back and running to 

see what repairs can be made that will be more durable. 

 

Advisory Group 
Meeting again n March. Trish will be absent. Martyn has advised he should be in attendance. 

Trish has sent info followed up to be presented. 

1. seascouts 

2. Rubbish bins 

 

2 more association meetings for further items 

 

 

Waterfront Park Upgrade Group. 
We are still waiting to install the play equipment and that will be happening soon. 

Meanwhile we will begin the process of applying for another grant. 

If we go for BBQ. the TDC will  install and will put up shade over that. Shade is an important 

need there in the park. 

We are also mindful of getting exercise equipment. 

 


